

Box 200 Namao, AB T0A2N0 780-973-9191



June 2025

Dear Primary Students and Families:

We are so excited to be going on a Year End Field Trip with Primary Students. This year we are going to the U of A Botanical Gardens! We are going on Friday June 27th from 8:45am to 2:45pm.

During this field trip each class will be having a 2 hour guided exploration. Grade 1 and the two grade 2 classes will be doing Interesting Insects. The students in 3P and 3/4W will be doing a Wonderful WetLands guided exploration. We will be having lunch there, then we will be having some time to explore the gardens in smaller groups.

Each student needs to have close toed shoes or rubber boots, a lunch, a full water bottle, a hat, a coat if it is cool or raining, bug spray (put on at home) and sunscreen (put on at home). We will be going rain or shine. We will be outside all day. Students can bring their lunch in a labeled ziploc bag, we will not be carrying backpacks.

We are allowed 5 parent volunteers for each class except grade 1 who will be allowed 7 parents as they are combining the two grade 1 classes. If you would like to volunteer please email your teacher and they will have a draw to make it fair. We are so grateful for volunteers; we could not do this without you.

The cost of the field trip is coming out of our Run A Thon money, parents will not have to pay for this field trip. The school is paying our bussing costs which we are also extremely grateful for. Parents will need to complete a field trip form on Power School. The field trip form must be completed by June 13, 2025.

We are so excited to be able to have this experience and share it with our classes.

Sincerely,

Primary Staff